
FAMLI Program Hearing 
 
The Huerfano County Board of County Commissioners have scheduled a public hearing to gather 
employee’s comments about Huerfano County’s participation in Colorado’s new paid family medical 
leave program or “FAMLI”.  This hearing will be held during a Special Business Meeting of the Board of 
County Commissioners to be held at 10AM on Tuesday, December 20 in the Commissioner’s Meeting 
Room, 401 Main Street, Suite 309, Walsenburg, CO 81089.  Information to join the meeting via Zoom is 
below. 
 
The County Administrator’s recommendation to the Board on participation in the FAMLI Program will be 
to decline employer participation in FAMLI.  The Administrator further recommends that the County 
work with American Fidelity to provide an equivalent plan to facilitate employee participation if any 
employee wishes to participate in FAMLI.  If the Board adopts these recommendations Employees will 
have the opportunity to discuss this plan and other options with American Fidelity during the next open 
enrollment period.  More information on FAMLI can be found at famli.colorado.gov and in the attached 
flyer. 
 
Employees may submit written comments for the Board to Angela Wakeman, HR Officer, by email or 
hard copy.  Angela is also the appropriate contact for questions that employees may have on the 
program. 
 
Join Zoom Meeting  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82550511219  
Meeting ID: 825 5051 1219  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82550511219

